Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
MRGMiami
The Florida Department of Transportation, District One, announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: October 1, 2020, 9:00 a.m.
PLACE: GoToWebinar
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will conduct an Environmental Advisory Group (EAG) meeting for the State Road (S.R.) 29 Improvements from I-75 to Oil Well Road in Collier County. The purpose of this virtual meeting is to update the EAG on the project status and discuss the preliminary project development.
Registration for the public to attend this meeting, if so desired, will be available on the project website at www.swflroads.com/sr29/pde at least one week prior to the meeting. If you do not have internet access and would like materials mailed to you, or if you require further information, please contact Jennifer Marshall at Jennifer.Marshall@dot.state.fl.us or 1(863)519-2239.
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by FDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C § 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016, and executed by FHWA and FDOT.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. People who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Cynthia Sykes, District One Title VI Coordinator at Cynthia.Sikes@dot.state.fl.us or 1(863)519-2287. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1 (800) 955-8770 (Voice).
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jennifer Marshall at Jennifer.Marshall@dot.state.fl.us or 1(863)519-2239.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Cynthia Sykes, District One Title VI Coordinator, at Cynthia.Sikes@dot.state.fl.us or 1(863)519-2287. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Jennifer Marshall at Jennifer.Marshall@dot.state.fl.us or 1(863)519-2239.
